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3 October

To the committee members

Firstly many thanks to the Katter Australian Party for taking the time and effort in presenting this
 bill to the Government.

I am  fully supporting this bill and it should be dealt with as a matter of urgency.

People who are  doing  the right thing should not be penalised and those who are operating
 illegally should be dealt with.

I believe the government has a responsibility to the people who are following the rules and
 paying their way in fees and taxes.

Thanking you in advance and hopefully you will pass this bill and allow us to continue running
 small business with confidence and that our investments are secure.

Joe Scuderi
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